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New Haven, Connecticut 06504

April 24, 1981

Ahn D. Kinneman, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection Section
U.S.N.R.C. N gion I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

R3: NRC License No. #06-00819-03
NRC License No. #SNM-1734

D:ar Mr. Kinneman:

The following items concitute a reply to your letter dated March 31, 1981
concerning an inspection (No. 81-01) of our f acility conducted by Mr. Nicolosi .
on February 25 and 26, 1981:

A1. The technology staff has been informed that they should regularly
survey their hande for contamination. This will be emphasized
periodically. Spot checks for hand contamination will also be
made by health physics.

A2. Syringe shields are in use during dose preparation.

B .' The personnel in the lab in question have been instructed on the
proper use of designated waste containers. Nuclear Medicine
personnel will survey on a weekly basis the waste baskets in the
lab. Health physics makes period inspections in the lab and
surveys the vaste containers during the inspections.

SV A R 74. 'jMf 2 J
.
~

Eugene A. Cornelius, M.D., Ph.D.,

Chairman, Hospital Radioisotope Committee
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Radiation Safety Officer

cc: Mr. V. Conti
Mr. C.T. Smith
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